
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 1 September 2004 

14. CONTRACT NUMBER 04/05-06: 
 FOOTPATH RESURFACING:  HAGLEY FERRYMEAD WARDS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Transport and City Streets Manager Richard Falloon, Pavements Engineer, DDI 941-8583 

 
 PURPOSE 
 
 The purpose of this report is to obtain the Board’s approval for acceptance of a tender which is above 

the $500,000 authority delegated to Council Officers. 
 

 RELEVANT CURRENT POLICY 
 
 This project forms part of the Transport and City Streets Unit’s Capital Expenditure Programme for the 

04/05 year and is shown on page 77 (Footpath Resurfacing) of the Financial Plan and Programme. 
 
 DESCRIPTION 
 
 The contract is for the resurfacing and limited reconstruction (repairs) of asphaltic concrete paths, 

grassed berms and kerbing in various city streets. 
 
 Tender prices have been received as follows: 
  

ACK Contractors $771,920.00 
Pidgeon Contracting Limited $785,938.80 

 
 All prices exclude GST. 
 
 These prices include a contingency sum of $60,000 and the work is for a two year period. 
 
 The estimate for the work was $670,000. 
 
 RESULTS OF CONSULTATION 
 
 Not applicable as is maintenance work. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the lowest price conforming tender of ACK Contractors for the sum of 

$771,920.00 be accepted. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the recommendation be adopted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


